
Thomas Embury-Dennis


From: Thomas Embury-Dennis


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 8:23 AM


To: christopher.vaccaro@noaa.gov


Subject: Hurricane Dorian


Good morning Christopher,


I was hoping you or someone at NWS could clarify what exactly the NHC was predicting on September 1 and 2 with


regards to Hurricane Dorian hitting Alabama.


In a statement yesterday, Homeland Security and Counterterrorism Advisor Rear Admiral Peter Brown said: “From


the evening of Tuesday, August 27, until the morning of Monday, September 2, forecasts from the National


Hurricane Center (NHC) showed possibility of tropical storm force winds hitting parts of Alabama.”


Would you be able to provide me with the data illustrating the admiral’s assertion? This is an issue the White House


does not deal with unfortunately.


Kind regards,


Tom Embury-Dennis


tom.embury-dennis@independent.co.uk


Reporter


Tel: 02036151260


@tomemburyd


Disclaimer


The contents of this e-mail (including any attachments) are confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the

intended recipient of this e-mail, any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of its contents is strictly prohibited, and you

should notify the sender immediately and then delete it (including any attachments) from your system.


This e-mail was sent by a member of the ESI Media group of companies, which consists of:  Independent Digital News and

Media Limited (reg. no 7320345), Independent Print Limited (reg. no 7148379), Evening Standard Limited (reg. no

6770098) and ESTV Limited (reg. no 8169523). These companies are registered in England and Wales and have their

registered office at:  2 Derry Street, London, W8, United Kingdom.
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